
From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
To: Bell, JoshJosh.Bell@teachforamerica.org

Date: 8/12/2014 9:06:11 AM
Subject: Re: Looking forward to meeting

No worries - see you soon.
 

CLS
 

> On Aug 12, 2014, at 8:51 AM, "Bell, Josh" <Josh.Bell@teachforamerica.org> wrote:
 
> 
 
> I may be a few mins behind. Will let you know if so. 
 
> 
 
> Josh Bell
 
> Executive Director
 
> Teach For America - South Carolina
 
> (o) 843.414.2920 x67101
 
> (c) 864.380.7770
 
> 
 
> ____________________________________________
 
> This communication and any file transmitted with it may contain information that is confidential, 
privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. It is intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any use, dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender. Thank you for your cooperation.
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